Miss D Strain

5 January 1996

Dear Miss Strain

Th1s mormng I received the report of Dr John Alexander who 1S a Consultant Anaesthetist
in Belfast C1ty Hospital. As promised I am enc]osmg a copy. .

I have sent a copy to Dr Maunce Savage of the Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children and
advised him that you may w1sh him to explam the contents to you.

When the other reports arrive I will send you copies.

Yours sincerely

JLLECKEY
HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

AS - PSNI




